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Voters have already made a determination on this matter.  

 This is costing valuable time and money that could be applied to other issues. The 

voters should be done with this for a period of time. I am certain there is no new 

justification or need for this to be re-introduced at this time. This appears to be an 

attempt to bypass voter choice. 

Voters cannot be assured of verification of voters, safety and integrity of ballot boxes, 

issues with ballot harvesting, and the simple math of counting votes can be skewed.  

The process does not need to have increased complications that introduce more 

possibility of tampering with or creating errors in the system.  

Keep it simple and do it correctly.  


